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November 4, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429
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Petition for Approval of Power Purchase Agreement with
Laidlaw Berlin BioPower, LLC

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of Clean Power Development, LLC with regard to Laidlaw
Berlin BioPower, LLC’s Notice of Withdrawal filed on October 28, 2010 in this proceeding.

Clean Power Development regrets that it was necessary for Laidlaw to withdraw from
this proceeding. CPD, however, agrees that the focus of the proceeding should remain on the
Power Purchase Agreement and that, as the Commission found, Laidlaw’s confidential
documents really should not have a bearing on that inquiry. Secretarial Letter (October 27, 2010).

As CPD noted previously at the Prehearing Conference held on September 29, 2010, it
saw no need here to conduct any discovery on Laidlaw.

CPD wishes to see this matter reach an rapid conclusion and supports all efforts to keep
the schedule intact.

I have sent a copy of this letter to all parties on the Service List in this proceeding.

Sincerely,

Is! James T. Rodier
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